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Dental Hygiene Program
Statement of contingent acceptance
This document is to notify you of the accreditation process for the Dental Hygiene program at College of the Mainland. The program is undergoing review for initial accreditation form the American Dental Association’s Commission on Dental Accreditation (ADA-CODA). All dental hygiene programs in the United States must be accredited prior to enrolling students to comply with state dental boards which grant licensure upon graduation. 
The program completed a site visit April 9th-10th, 2024. While the site visit resulted in “no recommendations” for the program, or the highest acknowledgement a developing program can receive, the final decision on accreditation status lies with the Commission board, who will meet and decide on the status in August, 2024. 
This is a typical timeline for new programs and to protect you as a student, the dental hygiene program will not be enrolling any students until accreditation status has been determined and we have received “Initial Accreditation” from the commission. This also means no dental hygiene courses will begin until status is granted. 
Since we are accepting applications with the tentative plan to begin after accreditation is granted, you are acknowledging that you understand enrollment will be contingent on COM receiving initial accreditation. You are also acknowledging the dental hygiene program cannot officially accept a cohort of students until the commission decides our accreditation status. 
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